

Government of Sierra Leone

Ministry of Technical and Higher Education

New England Ville, Freetown

October 16th 2019

MTHE/TVET/26

Dear Madam/Sir:

Permission to Operate a Vocational Training Center in Freetown

I write with reference to the above subject matter and acknowledge with thanks your correspondence of early September 2019 on same - COLLEGE OF PROFESSIONAL STUDIES CPS-SL.

The proposed TVET Center for entrepreneurial and skills education is in line with the 2004 Education Act and two strategic pillars of the adopted 2019 TVET Policy: Enhancing Access to TVET Programs and Developing Skills for Jobs.

In view of the above, I hereby grant you permission to operate the proposed TVET Center.

Please note that the Director of TVET and team will do routine inspection to ensure that you operate within the scope of the MTHE's technical and vocational education and training policy.

Please feel free to contact us should you have any queries.

Yours Sincerely

Gilbert H. Copper

Permanent Secretary